
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

September 18th, 2018 
 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

8TH GRADE CAR WASH FUNDRAISER 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT THIS WEEK! 

CALLING ALL SINGERS! 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS 

BAKE SALE THIS THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

CAR RAFFLE INFORMATION 

1ST GENERAL PTA MEETING 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR COMING SOON – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

SPS BASKETBALL INTRAMURALS ARE HERE! 
The Deadline for Intramural Basketball registration has been extended until September 28th.  However, if 
your registration is not received by September 19 your child will not receive his/her t-shirt until the third 
week of the program 

 
 

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

SAINT PETER SCHOOL 

CLASS OF 2019 PARENTS AND STUDENTS 

WELCOME TO THE 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 

 For those of you who do not already know me, my name is Sean 

Elliott. My wife Tina and I have 2 girls in the school as well. Sofia 

in grade 7 and Olivia in grade 4. With the new school year there 

are many fundraising opportunities for each class to raise money 

toward special events. The 8th grade class trip is one that we are 

offering help with. I am offering a car wash opportunity for the 

8th grade class to start raising funds for this trip. We own 

Elliott’s Auto Care LLC on the corner of Rt. 88 and Bay Ave. in 

Point Pleasant. I will provide car wash soap, sponges and wash 

mitts. We would need towels to dry the cars with. I’m also looking 

for parent supervisors for the event. I'm proposing Sunday, 

September 30, 2018 from 9am to 2pm. I would ask everyone to 

check their calendars to make sure we have enough student and 

parent volunteers for the day. If you all choose to go forward with 

this opportunity there are other details to discuss. My email is: 

elliottsautocare@gmail.com and my cell number is 732-773- 3287. 

I would like your feedback and help organizing the event. Thank 

you!  

  



Mrs. 

McDonnell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come Meet the Teachers! 

 

Thursday, September 20th, 2018 

 

6:30 p.m.  General Information Session, 

Cafeteria 

 

7:00 p.m.  First Classroom Session 

 

7:45 p.m.  Second Classroom Session 

 
        
  

Mrs. 

Baglivio 

Mrs. 

Nocchi 

Mrs. 

Rizzo 

Mrs. 

Dashkavich 

Mrs. 

Scotto 

Mrs. 

Maloney 

Mrs. 

Kerns 

Mrs. Palazzo 

Miss 

Tancona Mrs. 

Stamberger 

Mr. De Pazza 

Mrs. 

Russ 

Mr. Staunton 

Mrs. 

Kobrin 

Mrs. Musica 

Miss 

Sarni 



“Calling all Singers!” 
 

 

 

 

 

The Singing Saints will begin rehearsals on Thursday, September 27, 

2017, from 2:15 – 3:15 p.m. 

 

Open to Grades 3 and up we will discover the joys of singing as a 

group, learn proper singing techniques and begin to sight-read music.  

Directed by Mr. Staunton, assisted by Mrs. Faugno and accompanied 

by Mr. Pisani, the Singing Saints will meet in the choir loft at church 

two Thursdays a month. With a mix of liturgical music and other 

favorites it will soon be time to “Make a Joyful Noise”! 
 

To register please complete the information below and return to 

Mrs. Kobrin before September 27th.There is a $25. Registration 

fee payable to “St. Peter School” 

 

Name______________________________   Grade___ 

 

Emergency contact__________________________  

 

Phone#________________________________  

 

Email__________________________________ 

 

  



STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS 

 

 



PTA NEWS 

  



 
 
 

 
Reminder 

 

The 1st general PTA meeting 

will be held on Monday, 

September 24th at 7:00 p.m. 

in the cafeteria. 
 

*At least one member from each family is 

required to attend.  If you are unable to 

attend please call the office before 

Monday. 

 

Highlights of the meeting: 

 

Sign ups for Craft Fair  

Car Raffle drawing @ 8:00 pm 

Book Fair 
  



  



SPORTS NEWS 

 
 


